
The Dunstan High School PTA is looking for new members!

We are a small group of dedicated parents who fundraise to financially assist Dunstan High School.
We make monetary donations every year that go towards the purchase of school equipment not able
to be funded by the Ministry of Education. Past purchases include camera gear, banners/signs,
chrome book storage systems, a trampoline and various musical instruments to name a few. We
also sponsored the Robe Cope Cyber Safety evening held in September last year.

Fundraising commitments are minimal - once a year we cater for our high school senior formal. This
involves parent volunteers preparing a delicious finger food supper before the event as well as
preparation/cooking/serving on the night of the event.



The PTA also runs the second hand school uniform shop. We accept donated second hand uniform
items then sell them at a small cost. At the moment this is open by appointment only due to the
transition to our new school uniform and slower sales.

We hold bi-monthly meetings which are held in the school staff room with tea/coffee and cake
provided. We take pride in the fact that our meetings are extremely short as we know our parent
community have busy lives!

If you think this is your thing we’d love to hear from you.

Questions or inquiries are welcome.

Bridget Scott - President
021 1097831


